
Aztec  Group  crowned  Fund
Administrator of the Year
We are delighted to share that Aztec Group has once again been named
‘Fund Administrator of the Year’ at the Real Deals Private Equity Awards.

Winners were announced at an awards ceremony in London last night after a
rigorous judging process, based on the views of a panel of leading private equity
professionals.

There were seven fund administrators on the shortlist, and feedback from the
judges noted that Aztec’s win reflected our demonstrable focus on evolving our
technology offering to align with changing client needs.

Matt  Horton,  Group Head of  Private Equity,  said:  “As we reflect  on another
remarkable year of growth, this recognition stands as tribute to the exceptional
efforts of our teams, who consistently go above and beyond to deliver the highest
standard of service to our clients.

“In the last 12 months we’ve opened our second office in the U.S., launched our
operations  in  Ireland and grown our  teams significantly  across  all  locations.
We’ve also invested heavily in technology, particularly in the areas of data and
analytics.

“I’m so proud of our people for their collective hard work and to see that Aztec
continues to set the benchmark for excellence as a premium provider of private
market  asset  services.  To our  clients  and business  partners  –  thank you for
continuing to place your trust in us and for making our success possible.”

Since  our  inception  in  2001,  Aztec  Group  has  grown  significantly,  now
administering over 450 funds, 4,500+ entities, and overseeing more than €600
billion in assets. Our dedicated team of more than 2000 professionals spans six
strategic jurisdictions, each contributing to our collective success.
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